
you have any questions, please 
contact Mrs. Timmerman, 
counselor at 473-2511 ext. 119. 

Robert Lee ISD has missed two 
days of  school due to bad weather.  
Both of  the days missed will have to 
be made up and they have been 
scheduled for Friday, May 15, and 
Friday, May 22, 2015.

Also, an early release day has 
been added to the calendar.  It will 

Notice is hereby given that 
original Letters Testamentary 
for the Estate of  HAROLD 
DAN DUNN were issued on 
April 21, 2015, in Cause No. 
PR1501820 pending in the 
County Court of  Coke County, 
Texas to:

The residence of  such 
Executrix is Coke County, 
Texas.  The mailing address for 
the Executor is:

PATSY DUNN
C/O NANCY FIREBAUGH 

ARTHUR
Attorney-at-Law

P.O. Box 970
Robert Lee, TX 76945

325/453-2576
FAX: 325/453-2577

All persons having claims 
against this Estate which is 
currently being administered are 
required to present them within 
the time and in the manner 
prescribed by law.
April 21, 2015

NANCY FIREBAUGH 
ARTHUR

Attorney for the Estate
43-1tc

(Continued from page 5)
not be able to attend the 
meeting, please call Mrs. 
Timmerman, BHS Counselor, at 
473-2511 ext. 119 to set up an 
individual meeting time. 

Bronte High School would like 
to invite all current sophomore 
and junior students and their 
parents/guardians to a very 
important meeting to learn 
about the dual-credit program at 
Bronte I.S.D.  A representative 
from Howard College will also 
be attending the meeting.  This 
informative meeting will cover 
such topics as admission 
requirements, the application 
process, cost of  tuition, books, 
grading policies and course 
requirements and expectations.  
Students and parents will also 
have the opportunity to ask 
questions and obtain handouts.  
The meeting will take place 
Tuesday, May 5, 2015 at 6:00 
PM in the Bronte High School 
Library.  Please plan on 
attending this meeting if  your 
son or daughter is interested in 
taking dual-credit classes during 
the 2015-2016 school year, or 
college classes this summer.  If  
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be Friday, May 8, at 12:30 pm.  
Friday, May 8, is the day slated for 
the Elementary Field Day.  The 
buses will be running at that time 
and arrangements will need to be 
made to pick up students at the 
early release time.

Please feel free to contact the 
school office at 453-4555 if  you 
have any questions.

Friday, May 22, 2015, has been 
designated as a “Bad Weather Make 
Up Day” at Blackwell CISD.  
Classes will be held on this day.

 A Certificate of  Recognition was 
presented to Denise Roberts and Robert Lee High School by Debbie 
Childers, President of  VP, representing all members of  Vision with a 
Purpose.  The beautiful plaque reads:   “VP Gratefully 
Acknowledges Denise Roberts and R.L.H.S in appreciation of  their 
generosity in allowing Vision with a Purpose to give back to the 
community of  Robert Lee, Texas”.   Denise Roberts - sponsor of  the 
2015 Senior Class of  only 10 members,  David O’Dell -Principal of  
RLHS, and Dr. Aaron Hood - Superintendent of  R.L.I.S.D. allowed 
the members of  VP to run the Concession Stand for the home 
games during the football season.  This allowed VP to make money 
which was given back to the community in a form to beautify the city 
of  Robert Lee.


